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Vote by mail is private, convenient, and allows the elderly, the disabled, those 

working, or caregivers to vote in the comfort of their own home. In Oregon, we pride 

ourselves in leading the nation in innovative solutions. I saw it with the bottle bill, and 

now I see it with mail-in voting.  

It is secure.  

I therefore oppose SB 210, and I urge you to reject it as well. We, in Oregon, stand 

up for what we believe to be true. 


